
From: Geoff Fisher 

Sent: 18 November 2022 10:02

To: Medway & District Branch Secretary <Medway@narpo.org>

Subject: KENT POLICE MALE VOICE CHOIR

Dear Branch Secretary
David Gadsden, NARPO's Maidstone Branch Secretary, kindly provided me (at 
my asking) your contact address in order for me to make a small request.
As you may know, the Kent Police Male Voice Choir has been in existence since 
1978 and during that time has represented Kent Police at many charity fund-
raising events.
We are now actively seeking new recruits to join our ranks and to this end are 
holding two 'Taster Evenings' in January 2023 at which we hope to gain a 
number of new members.
Somewhere among the ranks of NARPO are men who may be interested in 
joining KPMVC and so I wonder if you would kindly consider using the attached 
PDF in your online - or printed - channels of communication to your members.
Singing in a group is a unique experience and we're keen to spread the word as
much as possible!
With many thanks in advance and kind regards.
Geoff Fisher
Kent Police Male Voice Choir
Publicity & Recruitment 


